
 

 

If you have been a Highview volunteer this year, 

please join us in the library for a celebration in 

your honour on June 12th at 9:55 a.m.  We hope 

you’ll join us! 

If you are attending, please RSVP to Mrs. 

Bowman by phone at 905-385-2341 or email at 

highview@hwdsb.on.ca by Thursday, June 7th. 
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